
24 March 2018         
Dear Members Past and Present 
 

South Maroubra SLSC is undertaking a major Memorabilia Project to recognise South 

Maroubra Surf Life Saving Club – Past  - Present – Future. This project has been 2 

years in the researching of the best options available for what we want to achieve.   

We are pleased to advise that the Clubs’s Memorabilia sub committee for this project 

has finalised and presented its recommendation to the Board of Management 

Committee of the Club.  We are excited to advise that the Clubs BOM has committed 

a substantial  budget for the project and initial planning is now underway. 

Without going into exact detail of the project, we can share with you that the 

Memorabilia will be static imagery and digital and will encompass the walls of the 

entrance of the clubhouse up the stairs through to and including the Bernie Kelly and 

Heritage Room. 

The purpose of this letter is to reach out to members past and present to assist us by providing photos, video 

footage or documented information for us to sort through for the project. 

The photos can be scanned and emailed or if you wish you can send the photo by mail including a description of 

year etc. If you choose to mail the photograph, please ensure your name and contact details are on the reverse of 

the photo so we can return them to you at conclusion of the project. We will take extreme care in looking after your 

photos. 

To assist with providing such information to us, we have listed below topics to give you an idea of what we are 

seeking at this stage : 

 Formation of South Maroubra SLSC 1959 

 1959 Tent to fibro Clubhouse 

 Clubhouse Building construction 1968/69 

 Clubhouse Building/renovation  2011/12 Horizons 

 Clubhouse Building/renovation 2014/15  Bernie Kelly / Heritage Room 

 Surf Carnivals and significant events from period 1959 to present 

 SMSLSC Hosting of State Championships 

 Walkathons - ie South Maroubra to San Souci and return and other fund raising events for the future 

Clubhouse. ‘ Buy a Brick ‘. 

 Other club fundraising ventures such as  Bucket Brigades, Telephone book deliveries 

 Formation of Dolphins Winter Swimming Club, including list of office bearers, 1960 to present 

 Ladies Auxiliary & Juvenile Committee formation 1968/69 

 Opening of Deep Water Sewage outlets preventing raw sewage washing into South Maroubra Beach 

 Inaugural ‘ Clear Water Classic ‘  1990/91  

 World, Australian and State Championship Medalists (Nippers/IRB/Opens/Masters) 

 Surf Boat Marathons 

 Action competition photos 1959 - present 

 Olympians 

 State/Australian Representatives 

 Major Rescues  

 Surf Lifesaver images from 1959 to the present 

 Patrolling equipment over the years – from the reel line and belt to the present  

 

Our research is not limited to just the above, however this is what we require at this stage. 

HOW WILL YOU GET INFORMATION TO US 

E:  vc@southmaroubrasurfclub.com.au         OR 

Mail to :      Linda Perrin  5 Frogmore Street Mascot NSW 2020 

By Friday 20th April 2018 
 

Regards 
Linda Perrin 
Vice Chairman  
South Maroubra SLSC 
M: 0421151359 

mailto:vc@southmaroubrasurfclub.com.au

